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State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid
information. However, it is important to note that
some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.
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BERRY. DUNN.MCNEIL & PARKER

CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS
MANAGEMENT CONSULTANTS

February 12, 2008

Ms. Roberta Wagner

Senior Buyer

Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street, East
P.O. Box 50130

Charleston, WV 25305-0130

Dear Ms. Wagner:

Berry, Dunn, McNeil & Parker (BDMP) is pleased to submit this proposal to provide Project
Management services for the West Virginia Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS)
Re-Procurement project. Our proposal is submitted in response to State of West Virginia’s RFP
Number BMS80650. We have read the RFP and the Addendum, we understand them, and we
agree to the terms and conditions stated therein.

BDMP is a management consulting and certified public accounting firm headquartered in
Portland, Maine serving clients nationally. Our Public Sector Consulting practice is dedicated to
serving the management and information technology needs of state and local government
agencies.

Enclosed are eleven (11) print copies of our proposal (one original and ten convenience copies)
and three (3) electronic copies of our Technical Proposal in PDF format on CDs. In addition, we
have provided eleven (11) print copies of our Cost Proposal under separate cover. Cur proposal
remains binding for 2 minimum of 180 days from the proposal opening date.

As a Principal of this firm and the leader of our Public Sector Consulting practice, I am legally
authorized to commit BDMP to the work proposed herein. Should you or the Evaluation
Committee have questions regarding our proposal, you may contact me directly at (207) 541-
2323 or via email at tmasse@bdmp.com.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit this proposal. Through our prior work with the State, we
have built a relationship with the Bureau for Medical Services (BMS) that is based on
collaboration, flexibility, hard work, and trust. We hope to have the opportunity to build on that
relationship in the future,

W%W
Timothy ¥, Masse
Principal

100 Middle Street, PO Box 1100, Portland, ME 04104-1100
Phone (207) 775-2387 Fax (207) 774-2375
www.bdmp.com
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